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Dear Parents or Guardians,

The Conference Center at Emmanuel College is pleased to host the Universal
Stunt Camp this summer from July 14-17. Prior to your daughter’s arrival,  a
liability waiver form must be filled out and presented at the time of check-in.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,
Andy Yosinoff
Owner

“I  hereby  release  Emmanuel  College  and  its  staff  from the  liability  for  any
accident, illness, or loss which may occur during my child’s/ward’s residency or
use of the facilities. Any group or individual failing to meet the above requirement
will not be admitted on campus.”

Name of Child (please print)
_________________________________________________________________________

Date
_________________________________________________________________________

School
_________________________________________________________________________

Home Phone Number
_________________________________________________________________________

Signature of Parent or Guardian
_________________________________________________________________________


